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Dear Northern Beaches Council,
My name is Peli, and I am a 15-year-old active member of the Newport Surf Life Saving Club.
I have completed Nippers, my Surf Rescue Certificate, and my Bronze Medallion at the club. I
am writing to express my strong support for the club’s development application.
1. Youth Training and Development: The club has been instrumental in my personal growth,
teaching me vital life-saving skills and fostering a sense of responsibility and teamwork. The
proposed improvements will enhance the training programs and provide a safer, more
effective environment for young members like me.
2. Community and Friendship: The club is a place where I have made lifelong friends and
have been part of a supportive community. Upgrading the facilities will ensure that future
generations can enjoy the same positive experiences.
3. Safety and Accessibility: Improved accessibility and safety features are essential for
ensuring that all members, including those with disabilities, can participate fully in the club’s
activities. This is especially important for young members who are learning and growing.
4. Environmental Protection: The inclusion of a seawall to protect against coastal erosion
shows the club’s commitment to preserving our beautiful beach for future generations. This is
something I deeply care about as a young person who loves the ocean.
5. Support for Families: The club provides a safe and supportive environment for young
people like me. The proposed development will make it even more welcoming and beneficial
for families in our community.
I urge the council to approve this development application, as it will greatly benefit the club, its
members, and the wider community.
Thank you for considering my submission.
Sincerely,

Peli Barry




